
To The Commissioners 
 
As an author published in Australia I write to express my concern at the review of Australia's 
copyright laws by the Productivity Commission.  I believe that the current healthy state of 
Australia's publishing industry is a direct result of the amendments made to the Copyright Act 
in 1991, in particular the 30/90-day rule which relates to territorial copyright.  Any further 
alteration or amendment to the Act would prove, both culturally and economically, detrimental 
to me personally and to the publishing industry as a whole. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Bruce Venables 
 


